
 

 

 

 

 Excalibur Primary School 

5th November 2024       Pre-school Weekly Newsletter  Term: Autumn 2   Week: one 

 The children have returned to Pre-school absolutely raring to go!  It was a joy to 

welcome them back and they settled in beautifully after our half-term break.  We 

look forward to an exciting second half-term which includes the run up to 

Christmas.  Please see the class page, on the website, for details of our half termly 

theme by following the link  

 

This week, the children have enjoyed a variety of learning 

opportunities based on the theme of ‘Bonfire Night’.  In 

PSHE, we talked about keeping safe around bonfires.  We 

also enjoyed stories including ‘Sparks in the Sky’.  The 

children enjoyed talking about their own bonfire 

experiences.  This theme has inspired many creative 

activities including making a model sparkler wand and 

chalky firework pictures.  

Have a fabulous weekend! 

The Pre-school Team 

 

 

 

On Wednesday, the children had their best smiles for their school photo.  This 

unfortunately meant that the hall was unavailable for PE.  Our PE lessons will resume next 

week.  Remember to bring a PE kit to change into (if not already at school). Shorts and t-

shirts are better if they are baggy.  This will enable the children to get dressed more 

independently.  Footwear can be trainers or pumps.  Remember to label everything. 

Next week, Pre-school celebrate World Nursery Rhyme Week.  Each day we will recap a 

given Nursery Rhyme.  On Friday 15th November, the children are invited to come to 

school dressed as their favourite nursery rhyme character. 

https://www.excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk/class/pre-school

